
 
Notice 

 

IITM Reopening After Winter Break 

 

Dear Students, 

We are pleased to inform you that Iqbal Institute of Technology and Management (IITM) will be 
reopening tomorrow, on February 19th, following our winter break. 

Classes, activities, and all other academic operations will resume as scheduled. We trust that you have 
utilized this break to recharge and are ready to dive back into your studies with renewed energy and 
focus. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to campus and to another productive semester ahead. 

 

Sincerely,   

Dr R.A Thakur 

Director, IITM 


